
To:    Lawrence City Commissioners 
 
From:    Kathy Porsch 

Chairperson, Lawrence Cultural Arts Commission  
 
Date:    March 15, 2012 
 
Re:   Request for Study Session 
 
 
Based on the recommendations contained in the report commissioned by the City, “Lawrence Final Fridays 
Impact Analysis and Economic Development Recommendations,” the Lawrence Cultural Arts Commission 
requests a Study Session with the City Commission to review its planned 2013 budget request for a Cultural 
Economic Development Management function and position. 
 
The recommendations are summarized in the “Executive Summary” of the attached report. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
 
 
Attachment:  
Lawrence Final Fridays Impact Analysis and Economic Development Recommendations 


